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UTSA Faculty Senate Meeting 



Announcement 

 

Effective September 1, 2014, faculty will be able to continue to spread 9 month 

salary over 12 months ONLY if the following conditions are met: 

 

During the September 2014 through May 2015 time period: 

• Will not have salary paid by a grant, other than summer salary.   

• No possibility of applying grant funding for salary during the academic year. 

 

If the faculty member receives a grant (anticipated or not) during this time frame, 

the faculty member will NOT be able to buy out any of their time during the 

regular academic year using grant funds. 

 

Faculty member must sign the 9/12 month Salary Election Form certifying that 

they understand the conditions as stated above. 
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